

Bramhall Road Bilborough Nottingham NG8 4HY



Head Teacher
Emma Howard BA (Hons), MA (Ed), PGCE
Executive Head Teacher
Andy Seymour BA (Hons), PGCE, NPQH





Dear Parent/Carer,

## Work Experience- Monday 3rd - Friday 7th July 2022

At NUSA we are passionate about giving the best experiences to your child at NUSA, work experience is an invaluable opportunity that can enrich the lives of all young people. We understand that it has been difficult for some students to secure an approved work experience placement for next week, therefore we are providing a great alternative online opportunity.

Students will complete, live, virtual work experience with employers, while in school via an online platform. They will gain a valuable insight into the different careers, as well as have opportunities to ask employers questions. As these virtual work experience opportunities are with employers, some will run past 3pm, we will ensure you are aware if your child is participating in one of these and their expected finish time.

Students will need to create an account with Speakers For Schools to be able to access these. You will be able to find more information about the great opportunities they can offer your child using the link below:

https://www.speakersforschools.org/parent-guardian/

During the week there will also be lessons taking place, this will allow students to consolidate learning or catch up on missed work.

The school day will run from 8.45am - 3pm and students are to wear NUSA uniform.

Should you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact me via email at <a href="mailto:lhemm@nusa.org.uk">lhemm@nusa.org.uk</a>

Yours sincerely,

Miss Hemm

Head of Year 10

